Dear Parents,

It’s hard to believe, but our 4th graders are days away from becoming 5th graders and will soon be entering their last year at Bowman!  We’d like to start making plans to ensure that their final year is a memorable one! There are many great 5th grade activities in store for them over the coming year but we need volunteers to take the lead for each of them.
Our 5th grade activities will include:
Yearbook (3 chairs needed)
•  Work with teachers and 5th graders to create a yearbook for the 5th grade class.  
Video (2-3 chairs needed)
•  Assemble a class video using iMovie which is shown at the Moving On Ceremony.  Video will include class photos of each class, a baby photo of each 5th grader, and a current photo of each student.  Video is synched to music and will be posted as a link on the web.  Informal video editing experience helpful.
Moving On Ceremony (2-3 chairs needed)
•  The ceremony takes place in the gym; the reception is immediately following in the cafeteria. 4th grade parents set up and serve cake and water at the reception.
Field Day (3 chairs needed)
•  Organize field day events to take place during the last week of school.  Field day occurs during the school day, so chairs must be available between school hours.
T-Shirt (filled)
Chairs: Lisa Ellsworth and Courtney Jones
•  Design a 5th grade t-shirt to be worn at 5th grade activities and order t-shirts from printer.
Spaghetti Dinner (filled)
Chairs: Victoria Moule & Theresa Minogue
•  Organize the yearly spaghetti dinner fundraiser that is run by the 5th grade students and parents.  All proceeds will be used to offset some of the cost of the 5th grade activities.
Luau (filled)
Chairs: Radha Badani, Karin Gehring, and Kathy Cunningham
•  Organize a dance with a Luau theme to celebrate students’ graduation from Bowman.
Please consider being a chair for one of the 5th grade activities.  These activities cannot occur without significant parent support.  This is a great way to get involved in your child’s last year at Bowman and they promise to be fun!!  Additionally, these events are run every year for Bowman 5th graders, so information and notes will be passed along to you from previous chairs.

Please contact fifthgradeactivities@bowmanpta.org if you are interested in being the lead on one of these activities or have additional questions.  We’d like to fill these positions before the end of the school year so that we can hit the ground running in September, so don’t delay!

Have a great summer!

Courtney Lauriat and Lisa Ellsworth
5th Grade Activity Co-Chairs
